EAGLES ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION MINUTES

March 11,2014

Attendees:

Laurie Harrell* Tammi Rhoads* Alana Dang*
Debbie Hardesty™ Karen Russell* Sheri Mayo

Debbie Whirley* Carolyn Kruza* Rachelle Shendow*
Linda Bodkin* Susan Catlett* Stephanie Dulaney*
Lisa Giglio* Mary Long* Toni Novakowski*
Lori O'Donnell* Tony Parrott* Judy Tredway*
Terry Wallace* Renee Weir* Betsy Leslie*

(Signifies PAID /voting member of the EAA)
Debbie Hardesty, EAA President, called the meeting to order at 6pm.

The minutes from the February 11th, 2014, meetings were available for review. Motion was made by Lisa
Giglio to accept the minutes as provided. Terry Wallace seconded the motion. All members voted in
favor of accepting the minutes as submitted.

Karen Russell, EAA Treasurer, presented the account balance as $ 50,653.24 ($ 33,569.23 sports;

$ 4,512.84 scholarships; $ 5,390.10 capital improvements). Tammi Rhoads made a motion to accept the
Treasurer’s report. Lori O’'Donnell seconded the motion. All members voted to accept the Treasurer’s
report.

Committee Reports:

Bluegrass:
None.

Scholarship:
Scholarship packets are out. No new business.

Concessions:
The following parent volunteers will organize concessions: baseball - Bobby Ryan; softball - Ellen Hicks,
boys soccer - Toni Novakowski; girls soccer - Rachelle Shendow & Laurie Harrell; track - Laurie Harrell.

Water will be turned on in the concession stand March 20th.

Clay Long will look at the middle window in the soccer concession stand and give us a repair quote.

A motion was made by Laurie Harrell for up to $ 500 to purchase the floor mats. Motion was seconded by
Tammi Rhoads. All voted in favor. Mary Long will put in the order for the floor mats; and ask Clay to
install them.

We are looking for volunteers to be the concession/purchasing chair. Gary Pope will be leaving us at the

end of this school year even though all of his kids have graduated. Gary has been wonderful pretty much
filling in wherever we need his help, we will miss him!



Apparel:
Susan will be moving apparel from the new concession stand back to the soccer concession stand this
Monday. They will put together small packs for baseball & softball sales.

Susan Catlett and Lory Chrane are also looking for replacements in the apparel department.

Old Business:
Debbie read a thank you note from Dr. Murphy for the baseball uniforms.

New Business:
None.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting will be:

Monday, April 7t, 2014 at 6pm



